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Stable Economy Presents Opportunities in
Upcoming Legislative Session

SALEM – Today, the Office of Economic Analysis released and presented to Oregon legislators
its September revenue forecast and economic outlook, which showed Oregon's economy as
stable.

Senate President Rob Wagner (D-Lake Oswego) is releasing the following statement:

"As Oregon's public schools welcome back students, we can see the importance of the
unprecedented investments we made as a Legislature during the 2023 session. Today's forecast
means we can sustain critical funding for services that directly impact the lives of Oregon
families. We made historic investments during the 2023 session to improve people's lives by
funding behavioral health care, public schools, affordable housing, and jobs. With a stable
economic outlook, I am excited to build upon this important work for the people of Oregon in the
2024 session."
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